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Minutes of Public Hearing to Approve Proposed District Management Plan
March 19, 2025

The Directors of the Colorado County Groundwater Conservation District met on March 19, 2025
at 7:00 p.m. in the District Office located at 910 Milam Street, Columbus, Texas.

Directors Present.  Andy Labay, Marv Ulbricht, Rebeca Moulder, Ann Pavliska, Michael Lanier, Wanda Anglin
Staff Present: Aaron Weishuhn, Kim Ferguson, Jim Brasher
Guests: None

President Labay declared a quorum present and convened the hearing at 10:00 p.m.

District Consultant Brasher presented the proposed District Management Plan. Director Lanier moved to approve
the proposed District Management Plan. The motion was seconded by Director Ulbricht and carried unanimously.

The hearing was adjourned at 10:05 p.m.
Minutes submitted by: Kim Ferguson, Office Manager
Meeting minutes approved by:
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Rebecca Moulder, Secretary Date




